
 

 

Join us for a Back Strokin’ Good Time at 
 

 

 

The Autism Society Baltimore Chesapeake (ASBC) is sponsoring a  

FREE SWIM PARTY for ASBC member families! 

WHERE:  Kids First Swim School, Perry Hall 

9638 Bel Air Road, Nottingham MD 21236, 410-529-8350 

WHEN: Saturday, December 12, 3:15 to 5:15 p.m. 
 

In order to reserve your spot, RSVP to mthomas@baltimoreautismsociety.org  

or call the ASBC phone line at 410-655-7933 

Be sure to provide parent/guardians’ name(s), email address and phone number                          

along with the names and ages all people who will be SWIMMING.  Your email/            

phone call request WILL BE confirmed by the event organizer.  Space is limited.                                       

Please RSVP only if you know you can make it. 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Important Info: 

 
The pool will be open to ASBC families from 3:15 to 5:15 p.m.  Bring your 

bathing suit and a towel.  Changing rooms and showers are available.     
This is not a drop-off party; parents must stay and swim with their 

child/children or observe from the party room (if the child is  
self-sufficient in the water).  There will be a lifeguard on duty.                       

Children must pass a modified “swim test” to be allowed to swim in the deep end of the pool. 
 

ASBC will provide drinks and snacks for the party room which will be open from  
3:15 to 5:15 p.m.  Guests may enjoy drinks/snacks at any time throughout the afternoon. 
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